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Hon. Lloyd Axworthy 
Minister of Foreign Affairs 
418-N House of Commons 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1A0A6

Dear Minister,

It is a pleasure to present to you the first Annual Report 1996-97 of the Canadian Centre for Foreign Policy 
Development.

The Centre and our activities have flourished in response to growing public interest and engagement, the 
forward thinking of your Advisory' Board and your own energy, active internationalism and dedication to 
deeper democracy in public life and in policy making.

This report will provide you with an overview of our recent activities. It will also serve as a reference source 
for the public, part of our commitment to feedback and transparency.

I look forward to our next opportunity to discuss completed work and future activities.

Best wishes for every success in your second term as Foreign Minister.

Sincerely,

Qj2S>----

Steven Lee 
National Director

Tel: (613)944-4150
John Holmes Fund Tel: (613) 944-0391 

Internet address: http://www.cfp-pec.gc.ca Fax: (613) 944-0687


